Cargurus chevy silverado

Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help keep you safe. John is a great guy and
made the experience very comfortable and very smooth. Thank you! Responded very fast,
helpful, the only one that responded to my needs, John Penny is the best. Thank you, I will
definitely by another auto from you. Very friendly and courteous. I felt no pressure to buy on the
spot and they gave a good price for the vehicle I wanted. Bait and switch This is typical of
almost all the corvettes I have followed up on. My experience with you has been great, I have
received regular updates and responses from your team. I'm pleased with your services.
Dealership was okay to work with friendly the car I wanted to buy was overpriced made an offer
and they weren't able to meet my offer so I went shopping somewhere else overall good rating.
The staff was friendly. The car I had appointment to test drive was not available upon arrival. I
opted to wait for the vehicle to return. The guy that was with us went to get another vehicle that
was similar, but the car he wanted to show was very dirty and the engine sounded rough. I filled
out a finance application online yet they wanted me to fill out another,I thought I was already
approved. The dealer responded very fast. They did everything to work with me. Very friendly
and answered my questions. I talked to a woman there about the red Dodge pickup short box
half ton with canopy four-wheel drive with 53, mi on it made an offer she wouldn't even call me
back. Great communication through the process. Nevi was great to work with. A very smooth no
pressure buying experience. We were treated with respect and we're quoted a fair price. I would
shop there again. The deqlership responded quickly but unfortunately wasn't able to view as the
car sold super fast. The sales lady I talked with was great and friendly and even sent me a
picture of the car even being sold, they will keep me in mind for a next one that comes in if I
haven't found one already. Got back to me immediately. This is the vehicle I want soon. Was
checking to make sure it was THE Limited and was helped greatly. The staff was friendly and
inviting, and the wanted to make sure we received the best assistance they had to offer. I
purchased the truck I wanted with no issue. Good dealership staff, helpful. Someone transfer
the vehicle I wanted to buy to another dealer. But they did the paper work and took me over to
pick up the vehicle Good vehicles specials. Motorworld was very quick to reach out to me. They
asked how they could help me in my search for a Toyota Tacoma. They were very helpful and
low pressure. I would highly recommend Motorworld to anyone looking for a new or used
vehicle. Bo was amazing to work with on the purchase of our truck. Very nice guy, easy to
communicate with and awesome pricing on his vehicles. We would buy from him again! I ended
up buying an Elantra instead of the accent. The owner Bo was very flexible, respectful, funny,
genuine, honest, and overall a good human being. When my family or I need another vehicle will
certainly give him our business again. Best of luck to this company. Joe the sales rep did a
great job. Most everything was handled over the phone. I had a great experience. Very strange
experience. The dealer refused to provide an out the door price before coming to check out the
car. I'm not sure what kind of business refuses to state the cost of the car to the buyer unless
they have something to hide. Took my money elsewhere. Be very careful stepping into this
dealership. Pickup trucks are complex vehicles, designed from the ground up to serve a wide
variety of customer budgets and requirements. The new Chevrolet Silverado is no exception,
available in three cab styles, with six different engines, and in eight different trim levels.
Ultimately, when the full lineup is on sale at your local Chevy dealer, the Silverado will be
available in regular, extended, and crew cab styles paired with short, standard, and long cargo
beds. It had most of the LT Trail Boss' available option packages, along with black
off-road-design assist steps. The front end is blunt, the hood is short, and the cab is pulled
forward. Lean and mean, yet modern and clean, the Silverado is good lookingâ€”especially in
lifted and blacked-out Trail Boss specification. Inside, the new Silverado looks too much like the
old model, which instantly dates the cabin. In Jet Black, there is precious little contrast, too,
making it look and feel like a big, roomy cave. Remember how I said that pickup trucks must
serve a multitude of budgets and purposes? Although my test truck had soft-touch
upper-dashboard and front-door-panel trim, most of the interior panels were plastic suitable for
a Work Truck. Depending on cab style, bed choice, engine selection, and equipment, the new
Silverado can tow up to 12, pounds and haul as much as 2, pounds of payload. My LT Trail Boss
test truck had a 5. Rated to deliver horsepower at 5, rpm and lb-ft of torque at 4, rpm, it is paired
to an 8-speed automatic transmission and capable of towing 9, pounds. Acceleration is strong,
and the majority of the time the transmission worked flawlessly. On a few occasions during my
week with the truck, harsh upshifts into second gear were evident. Based on official EPA
fuel-economy ratings for this truck, I expected to get 17 mpg. I came nowhere near that figure,
even when driving primarily on the highway. On my test loop, running the truck in rear-wheel
drive RWD , the Silverado returned On video shoot day, which involved extended freeway
driving to a distant location due to the fires that engulfed Southern California, the truck never
broke an average of 15 mpg. Out of curiosity, I dug up the data from my last road test of a

Silverado. Back in , I tested one with 4-wheel drive 4WD and a 6. It got Aside from this
disappointment, the Silverado is satisfying to drive. Architecturally, it feels much stiffer than the
previous version, better buttoned-down to the ground. As a result, you wind up driving faster
than you expect. At 75 mph, my LT Trail Boss felt like it was going 60 mph. Confidence-inspiring
steering and braking make this hulking truck easier to drive in urban and suburban
environments, though the Goodyear DuraTrac all-terrain tires produce a constant thrum. People
drawn to this off-road-ready version of the Silverado are likely to enjoy that, though. Speaking
of off-roading, the Trail Boss includes an Autotrac 2-speed transfer case. This truck might be
lifted 2 inches, but its long wheelbase nevertheless limits breakover angle clearance. Over less
daunting terrain, the Trail Boss shrugged off gullies, holes, bumps, and crests, and bounced me
around pretty well in the process. Light-duty pickups like the new Silverado, however, are more
often bought just because the person wants it. Chevrolet would counter this by reminding you
that its new Durabed cargo box includes a floor made of roll-formed, high-strength steel that is
less susceptible to damage. Loading the bed is easy, too, thanks to larger bumper corner steps
that are designed to accommodate steel-toed boots, and a new power-release aluminum tailgate
power-up operation is available to LTZ and High Country trims. Inside, the Silverado provides
lots of places to stash your things, which is typical of a full-size truck. Rear air conditioning
vents and multiple power ports add comfort and convenience. A new high-definition reversing
camera is available as an upgrade in the new Silverado, offering three different views and
guidance lines designed to make it easier to back up to a trailer and then properly line up the
hitch. The new Silverado also includes the next-generation Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system,
which offers better graphics and upgraded functionality while continuing to offer the same
features that people liked in the old Silverado. Safety is improved, too, with pedestrian braking,
blind-spot monitoring, rear cross-traffic alert, and a following-distance monitor added to the
Silverado for These join existing systems including forward-collision warning, automatic
emergency braking, lane-departure warning, and lane-keeping assist. Unfortunately, Chevrolet
recently cut the free trial period for this service to just a month, and the monthly subscription
plan is pricey. My test truck had the optional Safety Package, equipping it with front and rear
parking sensors, a blind-spot monitoring system with a lane-change alert feature, and rear
cross-traffic alert. I highly recommend it. As this review was published, the new Silverado had
not been subjected to crash-test evaluations. Full-size pickups have gotten really expensive.
And once the hullaballoo over this redesigned Chevy subsides, big discounts, a norm in this
segment, will deflate the price. If you need a new Silverado for work or play, you can likely find a
cost-effective version that meets your needs. We'll help you find great deals among the millions
of vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and
vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals
on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your
car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results,
go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine,
options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price
drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years.
Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Find Chevrolet Silverado listings in your
area Search Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help keep you safe. Best deals
first. CarGurus User. Authorized Chevrolet Dealer. Request Information. Redesigned and
improved in all the ways that matter most, the Chevrolet Silverado will make Chevy loyalists
happy. Why Use CarGurus? Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help keep you
safe. The dealership responded quickly. My salesperson Chris T was awesome. He went above
and beyond. The signing of paperwork was quick and painless. The dealership itself was nice
inside and out. The general manager that helped us was also great. Unfortunately the car had
sold but they did everything they could to try and help me find another vehicle in that price
range and work something out. They have contacted me and let me know that they are keeping
an eye out for a similar vehicle for me. Very good and kind people. Very respectable. These
guys were very helpful and not pushy at all. They couldn't get the discount I wanted but I do
push for best deals. They couldn't answer my question as to why this vehicle was higher in
price despite having higher mileage, too! It felt like the old bait and switch scam Dealer was fast
and courteous in responding to email queries, and closing the deal was fast an easy! I
scheduled a visit. After being in contact via email of date and time. Very professional, followed
up with all questions and offered much help. Distance from their location will be the primary
reason if we choose to purchase somewhere else. Quickly contacted me and made me aware
the car was already sold. They followed up with an email with other similar types of vehicles
that may be of interest to me. The truck has already been sold. Very poor response. They had
others on their website. I checked out the website, but as of now have not heard any more on

the subject vehicle. They were super nice. I ended up not buying from them, but I probably
would if they had the right car for the right price. Nice dealer. They didnt have the car prepped
that I was looking at which is a bummer so be prepared. They lied about the car!!! They had a
huge dent in the car probably caused at the lot and they refused to acknowledge it!!! Complete
bait and switch - first off they don't even have this vehicle. Second they want to add in fees,
Third they won't honor the price. Worst car dealer on the planet. Very nice people to work with.
Great group of people here. Very honest salesperson that sold us a SUV at good price. He gave
us a discount on the purchase after we realize a mechanical fix was needed on one of the seats.
I would purchase from here again. Salesman Max was no help at all when I ask a simple
question. They reached out with a timely email. I their service and product will be as admirable.
They gave me appointment to see the car. I came for appointment driving over 60 miles after
getting there,they told me to wait because they were going to bring the car around for me to see
and text drive. I waited for half an hour and then they came and told me they have sold the car
and they have audacity to tell me they recommend another dealer which is about two miles from
themto check them out. All of their descriptions of the trims were inaccurate. I was interested in
several of their cars but when I questioned the discrepancy they tried to sell me on services
they offered to make the trim as described. Absolutely a bait and switch experience. Great
dealership! Worth the drive for me! Very helpful and easy to work with staff. I bought the car! I
was actually looking for rear wheel drive and white. The dealer responded, but they are too far
from my location. I am willing to drive 1. I'm sure the dealer is fine, but just too far to go. Very
easy deal. No pressure, no hassle. We were in and car bought within 30 minutes. Very friendly
people. The Chevrolet Silverado, a full-size pickup truck introduced for the model year, was last
fully redesigned for The pickup truck segment is small and tight-knit, and the Silverado has
been competing against many of the same models for most of its life. It appeals to new pickup
truck shoppers as well as Chevy brand loyalists. Because of the wide variety of cab and bed
configurations, Silverado passenger and cargo capacity can be very flexible even within the
same model year, with some cabs seating up to six passengers. CarGurus recently scored the
Silverado, giving it a 7. Pros: The current Silverado includes a best-in-class towing rating and
the choice of five powertrains. Even its corporate relative, the GMC Sierra, has a noticeably
nicer fit and finish. Buyers also have to choose between 3-passenger Regular Cab and
6-passenger Double and Crew Cabs, as well as three bed lengths. Not all potential trim, cab, and
bed combinations are available. The model adds new options to those rolled out with the
redesign, for a total of five: a V6, a turbocharged 4-cylinder, a turbo-diesel, and two V8s.
Transmissions include 6-, 8-, and speed automatics. Three engines were available at launch: the
4. In , a reversing camera came standard. According to NHTSA recall data, common problems
include various airbag problems, various brake problems, loose seat installation, fluid leaks, fire
risks associated with various electrical components, suspension component failure, and
overheating exhaust components. The hybrid was reintroduced in and the 6. Some engines
were available with a FlexFuel option and the larger V8s featured active cylinder management.
Fuel-economy ratings were comparable to the previous generation. NHTSA recall data shows
common quality issues such as various exterior lighting quality problems, fire risks associated
with various electrical components, suspension component failure, and fuel transfer issues.
These two trucks would go on to share development resources throughout the generations. A
mild-hybrid powertrain, based on the 5. Transmission options included a 5-speed manual and a
4-speed automatic. RWD and 4WD were available. The trim level list was long, complex, and
prone to change. The V8 hybrid topped out at 17 mpg combined, matching the rating of the
smallest non-hybrid V8 engine. Fuel-economy ratings went down from there, particularly with
optional 4WD. The pickup truck segment enjoys some of the best consumer loyalty across the
auto industry, meaning that most buyers tend to stick with the same brands. But so much has
changed in the past few years that shoppers would do well to consider their options. We'll help
you find great deals among the millions of vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll
provide you with dealer reviews and vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million
shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals on used cars and new cars in their area. And when
it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're
ready to narrow down your search results, go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission,
trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine, options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see
cars with a single owner, recent price drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help
with that too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide.
Chevrolet Silverado Email me price drops and new listings for these results. Best deals first.
CarGurus User. Image Not Available. Authorized Chevrolet Dealer. Read more. Full-size pickup
trucks are the unofficial vehicles of the United States of America. Bristling with underhood
muscle, they tow, they haul, and they look good cruising Main Street as the sun sets on a.

Pickup buyers tend to declare loyalty to one brand and stick with it, no matter what. Their
choice in a truck becomes a part of who they are, a way of life, and a source of pride. When it
comes to the. The ingredients that go into the recipe, however, vary from one automaker to
another. Mike Bell Chevrolet. Chevrolet Silverado Reviews Review. Love the Silverado as a
truck. I am very happy with the performance of the V6 engine- great mileage for a half ton, but
accelerates and performs well with a moderate load. This truck is definitely worth what theyre
asking. Having had 5 Chevrolet s and 1 ranging from to I will say this rides excellent and is very
quiet on the highway. I have read the negative reviews regarding transmission issues but so far
I have zero issues I really like the truck and would recommend a well maintained example to
anyone. Why Use CarGurus? Chevrolet dealers in Atlanta GA. Chevrolet dealers in
Lawrenceville GA. Chevrolet dealers in Covington GA. Chevrolet dealers in Canton GA.
Chevrolet dealers in Carrollton GA. Chevrolet dealers in Gainesville GA. Chevrolet dealers in
Rome GA. Chevrolet dealers in Athens GA. Chevrolet dealers in Lagrange GA. Coronavirus
update: New contactless services to help keep you safe. This dealer was very responsive.
Although the vehicle was not within my parameter search. So did not make the purchase. Called
epic a few weeks back. Went in a test drove the car. Dave was great. I wasn't pressured and I
didn't receive 10, phone calls when I left. The car advertised is not the car they showed me in
person. Different rims, different tires, deep scratches, missing paneling inside, not even clean.
Very disappointed. We have talked good on Monday. No answer when I followed up on Tuesday.
I found the agent on Wednesday and talked about making an appointment. Nobody's fault.
Justin was professional and a pleasure to work with. They gave the extra effort to make sure we
were pleased with the transaction. I highly recommend them. The dealer answered my email
rapidly and we set up an appointment to test drive the car. The folks there are very nice. Great
customer service. Future business coming indeed. The Team at Manic emailed and texted back
quickly. They were pretty helpful during the test drive. They listened to my concerns. Manic
Motors reponded to my call and the questions I had regarding a car they were selling. I was very
satisfied with the response and I bought the car. This team over there sounds to be so awesome
been eyeing this Cadillac for a month or so now haven't been able to get up to Brentwood, they
offered to pay my Uber and take it off the bill I'll be up there tomorrow morning which is Monday
January 4. Super excited hope it all works out. Excellent online and dealership experience!
Worked with Jerry and he made my wife and I felt like valued customers! They were kind and
helpful, I just couldn't afford the payment once numbers were crunched. Open line of
communication. Dealership provides several links to vehicles within my search. He listened to
my concerns when comparing cars and pricing and asked the right questions. I would
recommend this dealership, communication with both sales and service departments seems
very thorough. Purchased the car, but when they took it for cleaning they scraped. Overall I am
happy with their service sofar. You apparently don't get the vehicles actual price until you
contact the dealer on the phone or in person They seemed eager to get me to the lot to see my
options. I was a distance away so I would have hated to take the drive for no reason, did the
credit app. Very responsive and friendly. Just overpriced and unwillingly to come down. Glad I
looked elsewhere before committing! These guys are great very nice experience on buy a car
here. Would highly recommend this dealership worth the time. Thanks again Bill and Tim. What
can I say, they help me get my first American dream car. They take the time to listen to me and
help me finance my dream car that I can afford. I would definitely recommend friends and family
if any of them need cars. Samuel at McConnell was terrific, really went thwe extra mile to try and
find me a vehicle! Excellent experience! Agreed to all I asked including getting me out very
quickly - I've never bought a vehicle in so short of time! All positive. Set up appointment. Still
comparing. Sam was nice and had the car ready to look at and test drive. Joel smith the internet
sales guru there was awesome. Responded timely very professional and a great salesman. I
bought the vehicle from the dealer. I am not impressed. Vehicle was delivered dirty as hell and
an empty tank with warning sign on. Dealer responded pretty quickly initially providing his
contact info but not addressing my request for carfax or vehicle maintenance records. I
followed up on my request, and got a response that the vehicle was sold. Appreciated letting me
know, but wish I would have been provided the details requested on my initial request. Yes, I've
looked at so many I'm very grateful they send pictures of the truck I inquired about. Its so very
appreciated and helpful. Dealer called me, i agreed to the price, sent my information to them.
Never in all my years of buying a car have i ever experienced this. Dealer put a hold for me since
I was traveling far. Very good customer service. Unfortunately I was unable to make
appointment. Highly recommend this dealership. We had a great experience with Devine Auto
Sales! They were very helpful and professional. The Chevrolet Silverado, a full-size pickup truck
introduced for the model year, was last fully redesigned for The pickup truck segment is small
and tight-knit, and the Silverado has been competing against many of the same models for most

of its life. It appeals to new pickup truck shoppers as well as Chevy brand loyalists. Because of
the wide variety of cab and bed configurations, Silverado passenger and cargo capacity can be
very flexible even within the same model year, with some cabs seating up to six passengers.
CarGurus recently scored the Silverado, giving it a 7. Pros: The current Silverado includes a
best-in-class towing rating and the choice of five powertrains. Even its corporate relative, the
GMC Sierra, has a noticeably nicer fit and finish. Buyers also have to choose between
3-passenger Regular Cab and 6-passenger Double and Crew Cabs, as well as three bed lengths.
Not all potential trim, cab, and bed combinations are available. The model adds new options to
those rolled out with the redesign, for a total of five: a V6, a turbocharged 4-cylinder, a
turbo-diesel, and two V8s. Transmissions include 6-, 8-, and speed automatics. Three engines
were available at launch: the 4. In , a reversing camera came standard. According to NHTSA
recall data, common problems include various airbag problems, various brake problems, loose
seat installation, fluid leaks, fire risks associated with various electrical components,
suspension component failure, and overheating exhaust components. The hybrid was
reintroduced in and the 6. Some engines were available with a FlexFuel option and the larger
V8s featured active cylinder management. Fuel-economy ratings were comparable to the
previous generation. NHTSA recall data shows common quality issues such as various exterior
lighting quality problems, fire risks associated with various electrical components, suspension
component failure, and fuel transfer issues. These two trucks would go on to share
development resources throughout the generations. A mild-hybrid powertrain, based on the 5.
Transmission options included a 5-speed manual and a 4-speed automatic. RWD and 4WD were
available. The trim level list was long, complex, and prone to change. The V8 hybrid topped out
at 17 mpg combined, matching the rating of the smallest non-hybrid V8 engine. Fuel-economy
ratings went down from there, particularly with optional 4WD. The pickup truck segment enjoys
some of the best consumer loyalty across the auto industry, meaning that most buyers tend to
stick with the same brands. But so much has changed in the past few years that shoppers
would do well to consider their options. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of
vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and
vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals
on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your
car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results,
go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine,
options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price
drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All Years.
Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Chevrolet Silverado Email me price
drops and new listings for these results. Best deals first. AutoLinx Inc. Vallejo, CA CarGurus
User. Authorized Chevrolet Dealer. Request Information. Read more. Full-size pickup trucks are
the unofficial vehicles of the United States of America. Bristling with underhood muscle, they
tow, they haul, and they look good cruising Main Street as the sun sets on a. Pickup buyers
tend to declare loyalty to one brand and stick with it, no matter what. Their choice in a truck
becomes a part of who they are, a way of life, and a source of pride. When it comes to the. The
ingredients that go into the recipe, however, vary from one automaker to another. Folsom
Chevrolet. Chevrolet Silverado Reviews Review. Love the Silverado as a truck. I am very happy
with the performance of the V6 engine- great mileage for a half ton, but accelerates and
performs well with a moderate load. This truck is definitely worth what theyre asking. Having
had 5 Chevrolet s and 1 ranging from to I will say this rides excellent and is very quiet on the
highway. I have read the negative reviews regarding transmission issues but so far I have zero
issues I really like the truck and would recommend a well maintained example to anyone. Why
Use CarGurus? Chevrolet dealers in Sacramento CA. Chevrolet dealers in Auburn CA. Chevrolet
dealers in Stockton CA. Chevrolet dealers in Napa CA. Chevrolet dealers in Concord CA.
Chevrolet dealers in Santa Rosa CA. Chevrolet dealers in Modesto CA. Chevrolet dealers in San
Francisco CA. Chevrolet dealers in Chico CA. Coronavirus update: New contactless services to
help keep you safe. John is a great guy and made the experience very comfortable and very
smooth. Thank you! Responded very fast, helpful, the only one that responded to my needs,
John Penny is the best. Thank you, I will definitely by another auto from you. Very friendly and
courteous. I felt no pressure to buy on the spot and they gave a good price for the vehicle I
wanted. Found a good car for a really good price. Needed tires and brakes, had to get that on
my own but overall good deal. Told them their price on their vehicle was way too high, they got
upset and wanted to go back and forth like teen aged girls At first were helpful. Always nice.
Had a question but never responded. Busy weekend probably. It was great and comfortable and
rushing me to buy made it fit for my budget and quite fast. Bait and switch This is typical of
almost all the corvettes I have followed up on. My experience with you has been great, I have

received regular updates and responses from your team. I'm pleased with your services.
Dealership was okay to work with friendly the car I wanted to buy was overpriced made an offer
and they weren't able to meet my offer so I went shopping somewhere else overall good rating.
The truck was not ready. It was not clean. I sat and waited from in the morning to They never
even showed me how everything worked in the truck. They put different prices on the
paperwork for the selling price. Would not change it to the correct price. Said all that mattered
was the bottom line. The person I dealt with was very helpful and answered all my questions
plus madegood suggestions. Inwould use them again. Responded promptly and answered my
questions. Purchaseda vehicle elsewhere but that had nothing to do with the dealer.
Unfortunately the truck I wanted sold before I but they did a great job in working with me and I
was able to drive off with the same make and model truck and honestly they one i bought was in
better condition than the one i wanted and now i love my truck and i thank these guys for
helping me. They responded to my Car Gurus inquiry but then left me hanging on the info I
requested. They were polite until forgetting about me. I received info immediately. Quite
satisfactory info, in fact. However, They were closed when it was convenient for me to show up.
I live 40 miles away. The staff was friendly. The car I had appointment to test drive was not
available upon arrival. I opted to wait for the vehicle to return. The guy that was with us went to
get another vehicle that was similar, but the car he wanted to show was very dirty and the
engine sounded rough. I filled out a finance application online yet they wanted me to fill out
another,I thought I was already approved. The Team at Manic emailed and texted back quickly.
They were pretty helpful during the test drive. They listened to my concerns. Manic Motors
reponded to my call and the questions I had regarding a car they were selling. I was very
satisfied with the response and I bought the car. This team over there sounds to be so awesome
been eyeing this Cadillac for a month or so now haven't been able to get up to Brentwood, they
offered to pay my Uber and take it off the bill I'll be up there tomorrow morning which is Monday
January 4. Super excited hope it all works out. The Chevrolet Silverado, a full-size pickup truck
introduced for the model year, was last fully redesigned for The pickup truck segment is small
and tight-knit, and the Silverado has been competing against many of the same models for most
of its life. It appeals to new pickup truck shoppers as well as Chevy brand loyalists. Because of
the wide variety of cab and bed configurations, Silverado passenger and cargo capacity can be
very flexible even within the same model year, with some cabs seating up to six passengers.
CarGurus recently scored the Silverado, giving it a 7. Pros: The current Silverado includes a
best-in-class towing rating and the choice of five powertrains. Even its corporate relative, the
GMC Sierra, has a noticeably nicer fit and finish. Buyers also have to choose between
3-passenger Regular Cab and 6-passenger Double and Crew Cabs, as well as three bed lengths.
Not all potential trim, cab, and bed combinations are available. The model adds new options to
those rolled out with the redesign, for a total of five: a V6, a turbocharged 4-cylinder, a
turbo-diesel, and two V8s. Transmissions include 6-, 8-, and speed automatics. Three engines
were available at launch: the 4. In , a reversing camera came standard. According to NHTSA
recall data, common problems include various airbag problems, various brake problems, loose
seat installation, fluid leaks, fire risks associated with various electrical components,
suspension component failure, and overheating exhaust components. The hybrid was
reintroduced in and the 6. Some engines were available with a FlexFuel option and the larger
V8s featured active cylinder management. Fuel-economy ratings were comparable to the
previous generation. NHTSA recall data shows common quality issues such as various exterior
lighting quality problems, fire risks associated with various electrical components, suspension
component failure, and fuel transfer issues. These two trucks would go on to share
development resources throughout the generations. A mild-hybrid powertrain, based on the 5.
Transmission options included a 5-speed manual and a 4-speed automatic. RWD and 4WD were
available. The trim level list was long, complex, and prone to change. The V8 hybrid topped out
at 17 mpg combined, matching the rating of the smallest non-hybrid V8 engine. Fuel-economy
ratings went down from there, particularly with optional 4WD. The pickup truck segment enjoys
some of the best consumer loyalty across the auto industry, meaning that most buyers tend to
stick with the same brands. But so much has changed in the past few years that shoppers
would do well to consider their options. We'll help you find great deals among the millions of
vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews and
vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great deals
on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell your
car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search results,
go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color, engine,
options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent price
drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. Used Chevrolet

Silverado for Sale Nationwide. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi
Nationwide. Find Chevrolet Silverado listings in your area Search Coronavirus update: New
contactless services to help keep you safe. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Request
Information. Authorized Chevrolet Dealer. Image Not Available. Read more. Full-size pickup
trucks are the unofficial vehicles of the United States of America. Bristling with underhood
muscle, they tow, they haul, and they look good cruising Main Street as the sun sets on a.
Pickup buyers tend to declare loyalty to one brand and stick with it, no matter what. Their
choice in a truck becomes a part of who they are, a way of life, a
2010 lexus es 350 manual
2000 mustang wiring harness
sony cdx wiring diagram
nd a source of pride. When it comes to the. The ingredients that go into the recipe, however,
vary from one automaker to another. Chevrolet Silverado Reviews Review. Love the Silverado
as a truck. I am very happy with the performance of the V6 engine- great mileage for a half ton,
but accelerates and performs well with a moderate load. This truck is definitely worth what
theyre asking. Having had 5 Chevrolet s and 1 ranging from to I will say this rides excellent and
is very quiet on the highway. I have read the negative reviews regarding transmission issues
but so far I have zero issues I really like the truck and would recommend a well maintained
example to anyone. Why Use CarGurus? Chevrolet dealers in Atlanta GA. Chevrolet dealers in
Chicago IL. Chevrolet dealers in Dallas TX. Chevrolet dealers in Houston TX. Chevrolet dealers
in Los Angeles CA. Chevrolet dealers in Miami FL. Chevrolet dealers in New York NY. Chevrolet
dealers in Philadelphia PA. Chevrolet dealers in Washington DC.

